Public Ways Safety Committee
Bolton, MA 01740

September 11, 2019

Mary Ciummo called the meeting together at 7:00pm on the 2™ floor of the Bolton Town Hall. Also
attending were Mike Keller and Leslie Breeze. Holly Lauer was absent.

Minutes from the June 14" meeting were reviewed and approved.

We discussed a request for a Hidden Driveway sign to be added near an existing private driveway on
Rte. 85. After reviewing the state information in the MUTCD book, we voted against the installation of

the sign.

On Tuesday, September 24™ at 10:00 am we will be meeting with Don Lowe, Town Administrator at the
Bolton Town Hall. We identified the following items for discussion:

1. Will the town implement reduced speeds(25mph) in the town center after completion of the
construction surrounding Main Street and Wattaquodock Hill Road?

2. What is the status of the truck exclusion for Wattaquodock Hill Road?

3. Will the town be able to fund one of us attending the Moving Together Conference in Boston
in October?

4. We are hopeful that the Safe Routes to Schools program could be possible in town.
5. Any new items for funding on the horizon?
6. Can we help you with any items related to safety on the public ways in town?

We were informed that the pole and machine recording the westbound speed data on Main Street was
hit by a car and has been removed. Also, the eastbound crosswalk pole on Main Street and Mechanic
Street was also hit by a car and has been removed.

Leslie will reach out to Public Works department for a sign inventory update.

The meeting was ended at 8:20pm. Minutes prepared by Leslie Breeze.
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